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Dear Premier Charter School Staff and Families,

Premier Charter School is committed to the safety and well-being of our students and staff. In
alignment with that commitment and in compliance with the new Missouri state law, Get the
Lead Out of School Drinking Water Act, we recently had the water outlets across campus tested
over the 2023 winter break by a professional environmental consulting firm. The law explains
that all schools, PreK through 12th, that receive state funding had until January 1, 2024, to
develop a water testing plan and until August 1, 2024, to complete the testing. We recently
completed this testing and received the test results late last month.

Across the Premier Charter School campus, we had 48 water outlets tested by St. John
Environmental Services LLC, and we are happy to announce that all of our water sources met
the new Missouri statutory level of 5 ppb or less. In accordance with the law, we will continue to
conduct follow up testing at least once every 5 years.

We are happy to discuss these tests and their results with you.

K. G. Doyle
Head of Operations
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